
Stephanie Starks, LISW-S will lead this workshop to equip helping professionals with the 
knowledge and skills to provide safe spaces for survivors of traumatic grief. We invite 
professionals interested in understanding traumatic grief, learning about this population’s 
needs throughout their healing journey, and exploring how to care for yourself while 
holding space for clients.  

January 29 • 1-4 p.m.
Columbus Public Health
240 Parsons Ave.
Scan QR to register online at 
https://forms.gle/Z6wPzMacmw6Ghb6r9.

Creating 
Safe Spaces 
for Traumatic 
Grief Clients

Questions? Call 614-645-6248. 

The Columbus CARE Coalition is a 
collaborative community effort led 
by Columbus Public Health.

FREE WORKSHOP FOR HELPING PROFESSIONALS


